@ Rasolal

330 Bay Street, Suite 1300
Toronto, ON M5H 258

Wednesday, June 29th 2011

Mrs. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Re: MicroFIT - Hydro One Six Month Exemption from Timelines for the Connection

Dear Mrs. Walli,

Ra Solar would like to participate in the hearing as an intervenor. As a distributor and project manager for
residential solar installations, we believe that our customers and we will be highly impacted by the delay that
this exemption period may cause.

With all the rumours about both FIT and MicroFIT programs surrounding the upcoming election, delaying
the reception of the conditional offer after the election may affect the eligibility of a customer to the program.

On top of that, Hydro One Networks Inc. charges connection fees way above the average at $1,695 per
house. We evaluate that at that price, all the fees related to a connection should be covered.

We understand that the FIT program has a major impact on distributors like Hydro One and we are open for
discussion to find an agreement that will satisfy, Hydro One, Ra Solar and our customers.

Sincerely yours,

Rene Daoust
Vice President, Operations
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